
 
 
 

Nursery Closure due to Corona Virus 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic, we are having to make the difficult decision to 
close our nursery from tomorrow, Wednesday 18th March 2020 until further notice.  This 
is to help manage current staff shortages and keep the main school open for as long as 
it is safe to do so. 
 
We are having to prioritise classes of compulsory school age and our essential services. 
This means we can no longer maintain legal ratios in our nursery. 
 
We appreciate that this will cause inconvenience and hope that you understand that in 
this unprecedented time, we have been left with no alternative.  
 
Please keep up to date via our school twitter feeds, school website and we will also 
communicate via Parent Share.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr S. George 
Headteacher  
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